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January 16, 2007 
 
 
 
M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
TO:  Honorable Board Members 
 
FROM: Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
 
RE: Recommendation of Additional Bid Vendor 
 Bid 06-110-MK 
 Speech Language Pathologist 
 
 
 
On April 4, 2005 the Board approved four vendors for Bid 06-110-MK Speech Language 
Pathologist, as of this date the four vendors under contract have not been able to supply 
sufficient Speech Language Pathologists to meet the District’s needs.  These four vendors have 
been contacted to verify there inability to meet the District’s needs.  At this time, the ESE 
Department is requesting that a fifth vendor, Beth Ingram and Associates, Inc. be added as an 
additional vendor from which resources may be obtained.  Pamela Kynkor, Owner, Beth Ingram 
and Associates was contacted to verify her willingness to honor the original bid prices.  Attached 
is a letter verifying her willingness to do so.  It is our recommendation to add Beth Ingram and 
Associated, Inc. as a fifth vendor at the bid prices noted on the attached tab. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this matter please contact me at your convenience. 
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